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Circular Regarding Parent Teacher Meeting (PTM) 

 

Dear Parents,  

We at Birla Public School Ganganagar believe that communication & interaction between 

parent and teacher is crucial for the development of the child. Hence it is important for us to 

meet and discuss your ward’s progress and identify his or her needs. We inform you that a 

Parent Teacher Meeting has been scheduled for Saturday, 9th October 2021.  

The timings are as follows:  

• Classes- Nur to II : 09:00 a.m.-10:00 a.m.  

Note: 

• All are requested to adhere the given PTM schedule  

• The students must accompany their parents in school uniform. 

• All are requested to follow all the Covid -19 guidelines such as social 

distancing, wearing mask and carrying own sanitizer. 

Looking forward to your valuable presence.  

 

Regards 

BPSG 

 

 


